
Director’s Report September 8, 2010 
Revised the FY10 budget 

Revised the Personnel Manual 

 

TLN and OCLC.  Only 8 libraries have signed up so far to participate in the OCLC ILL project.  Suburban Lib Cooperative 

also has members that may be interested.    

 

Prepared information of the coops and members.  

 

Ten legislative candidates have said “yes” to our invitation for a meet and greet.  The others did not respond either way.   Rep 

Stamas did respond saying he is unable to attend.  Vince Mosca will probably not be able to attend.   
 

House District #83 

28-Sep-10 

10 - 12noon 

Sandusky District Library 
Paul Muxlow  (R) 

Alan Lewandowski (D) 

 

House District #84 

1-Oct-10 

Rawson Memorial Library 

10:00am to 12 noon 
Rep. Terry Brown (D) 

 

House District #85 

 September 22, 2010 

Vernon District Library 

 10:00am to 12 noon 
 Pamela Drake (D) 

 

House District #93 

September 24, 2010 

Alma Public Library 

10:00am  -  12 noon 

Rep. Paul E. Opsommer (R)  

 

House District #97 

30-Sep-10 
10:00am to 12 noon 

Gladwin County District Library 

Joel Johnson (R) 

Mark Alan Lightfoot (D) 
 

House District #103 

9/27/2010 

West Branch District Library 

Bruce Rendon  (R) 
 

 

Senate District #31 

9/20/2010 
10:00am to 12 noon 

Caro Area District Library 
Jeff Mayes (D) 

Mike Green (R) 

 

 

I sent a follow up e-mail on 9/1 to those who have not responded.   Sept. 14, 16 & 27 have been cancelled.   

 

Prepared a listing of zip codes for the potential insurance coverage via the State. 

 

I have been appointed to the Saginaw County Library Board. 

 

E-rate training with Linda Schatz will be at the LM on Oct 20 & Oct 19 in Gaylord.  Both are 8:30 to 4:30.  There are 4 

Access to Justice workshops. Closest to here is Houghton Lake 10/29, 9:30am - noon 

 

Ten people attended the Graphics Novel workshop on 9/1.   

 

The State budget should be complete very soon.  Still don’t know about State Aid.  3% cut across the board. 

The MCIR’s report has been completed and submitted.  So far, it is on the shelf.   

The circulating collection books at LM are being readied to distribute to libraries.  Appointments can be made in October 

to go there and get books.  You will have to haul them away.  There is no shipping to be done.   

 

BTOP round two grants have been awarded.  Ten White Pine libraries are getting computers.   

 

We have been experimenting with remote meeting attendance.  We have a camera to loan to a volunteer to try this out.   

 

Ogemaw District Library will be joining the OverDrive Fuelyourminddigital Collection October 1.   


